Spanish students visit Thessaloniki
Students of IES Parque Goya of Zaragossa visited Thessaloniki and explored the town with the help of Thessaloniki’s Tourism Organization.  They wore the T-shirts with the logo of Thessaloniki «Many stories, One Heart», they visited several of the town’s monuments and they had a taste of the Greek culture and history. Their visit was planned because the run the same eTwinning project with students of the 2nd Lyceum Evosmou. The project (which started last year and continues the current school year with the participation of XI LO IES of Cracow, Poland) is based on literature and languages.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Not only the educational matters but moreover the Greek language, our town, Thessaloniki and our culture is promoted through these projects around Europe”, comments Mrs Voula Patoulidou, Vice Administrator of Thessaloniki Prefecture  and President of Thessaloniki’s Tourism Organization. She added that “these kind of cooperation of Thessaloniki’s school will always be supported by our Tourism Organization”.
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